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ESEASA

European Union Aviation Safety Agency

FAQ n.19315

FAQs:
C.1 - General, C - Fees for the Approval of Organisations, Fees & Charges - FAQ

Question:
C.1.2 - Should administrative staff be included in the calculation of the
number of staff?

Answer:

Only administrative staff required to comply with the applicable Regulation and
associated AMC/Guidance should be included in the calculation of the number of
staff.

Last updated:
01/06/2007

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/faq/19315
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